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From: “National Environmental Protection Center" <NEPC @thepostmaster.net>

To: "Paul Goldberg" <PFG@nrc.gov>

Date: 12/14/02 11:08PM

Subject: NEPC SUPPLEMENTAL PETITION TO OCT 1st 10 C.F.R. 2.206 PETITION -

GENERAL ELECTRIC CO. GE MEDICAL SYSTEMS ADECCO INC. ADECCO TECHNICAL
Dear Mr. Goldberg:

Please take notice that the National Environmental Protection Center
(“NEPC") has filed with the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ("NRC”) this
date, a supplemental submission to its Oct. 1st. petition under 10 C.F.R.
2.206 regarding GE Medical Systems, General Electric Company, Adecco
Technical and Adecco, Inc.

The NEPC submittal was sent via U.S. Mail to your attention. Please ensure
that a copy of NEPC'’s petition submittal is provided to the NRC Petition
Review Board accordingly for their consideration.

Sincerely,
Thomas

Thomas Saporito, Executive Director

NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION CENTER
POST OFFICE BOX 1021, TONOPAH, ARIZONA 85354
PHONE: 623-368-6863 FAX: 309-294-1305 .

EMAIL: NEPC@THEPOSTMASTER.NET

CC: " "Charlotte Abrams" <CEA2@nrc.gov>, "Donald Cool” <DAC@nrc.gov>, "Jack
Goldberg" <JRG1@nrc.gov>, "Margret Federline” <MVF @nrc.gov>, "Thomas Essig* <THE@nrc.gov>




